
 

Office hours this week:   

Closed Monday, Tues.-Fri.  8:15 a.m.-3:45 p.m. 

215-946-3467    info@hopeLCS.org 

 

Activity pages for young children are available from an usher. 

 

You’re invited to Ash Wednesday Dinner… 
 

Please join us for dinner on Ash Wednesday,  
March 6, at 5:30 p.m., followed by worship at 7 p.m. 

Menu of corned beef, ham, carrots, cabbage and potatoes. 
 

Are you able to help with table/chair set up? 

Are you able to help with food prep?  
 

If you are able to assist our coordinator, Eileen Durnin,  
please be in touch with her at: 215-945-2029  or eurogirl@verizon.net  

 

If you plan to attend, please RSVP on the sign up sheet 
 in the narthex or lobby so that we know how many to prepare for. 

 

Voter’s Meeting  - TODAY February 17 11:45 a.m.   Members age 18+ 
 

Please join us today as we hear a recommendation  
from our Call Committee to extend a  

Divine Call to Deaconess Claire Neagley  
to serve as Principal at Hope Lutheran School.    

Also, we will hear a recommendation from  
the Finance Board to approve a Capital Campaign.  

Visitors are welcome, too, as we seek God’s direction.      

 

Ash Wednesday and Lenten Midweek Wednesdays at 7 p.m. 

Prayer Works:  A Lenten Workshop and Series 
  

Join us on Ash Wednesday, March 6, as we have Holy Communion,  
the distribution of Ashes for those who want them,  

and introduce the first of a 6-week workshop on prayer.   
Learn how to handle hindrances to prayer and  

different ways to connect in prayer with our Heavenly Father.    
Bring a pencil or pen.  Bibles are provided.       

 

STEWARDSHIP SNIPPET:  Luke 6:20-21  
“Blessed are you who are poor, for yours is the kingdom of God.  
Blessed are you who are hungry now, for you shall be satisfied.”  
The Beatitudes are largely about emptiness. 

 If you are poor, your pockets are empty.  
If you are hungry, your stomach is empty.  

If you are mourning, there’s an emptiness in your heart  
that used to be filled with the presence of a loved one.  

Jesus assures us in each case that the Lord will fill our emptiness.  
That assurance gives us peace and courage to follow the Lord faithfully. 



 

Youth Group Activity Night & Bible Study     Gr. 5-12 
 

Every Wednesday night from 6:30-8:30 p.m.   Invite friends!   

Contact: Lynn Holmes 215 5477138 holmeslynnd@gmail.com  

 

Our Small Group In-Home Bible Study will meet  
next on Saturday, February 23 at 7:30 p.m. 

Carolyn Dufendach’s home: 21 Full Turn Rd. in Levittown 
 

All are welcome.  Hope to see you there!   
Every month on the 4th Saturday. 

Contact: Phil Twietmeyer 267-738-8103  ptwietm1@comcast.net  

 

The Lunch Bunch (ages 18+) will meet at Garden of Eatin’ 
Tuesday, February 19, at 1 p.m. for good food & fellowship! 

 

Please RSVP to Sandy Scott @  215-943-6094  
by Monday, February 18, so that she may save a seat for you. 

 

SCRIP gift card orders are due next on Monday, February 25, by 9 a.m. 
 

Order forms and detailed instructions are hanging  
on the bulletin board outside the office hallway. 

 

Questions?  Contact Janet Anderson in Hope’s office. 
215-946-3467  info@hopeLCS.org 

 

Evening Bible Study every Tuesday 7:00 p.m. 
 

Join us as we learn about our spiritual gifts, while  
building/strengthening friendships with other people of faith.   

 

Contact Enola Cook 609-464-2366 or rev3-20@hotmail.com 

 

You are invited to join “Stitchers of Hope” at 2 p.m.  

on Saturdays for any kind of stitching—we can teach you!  
(knitting, crocheting, needlepoint, etc.)  

At the home of Enola Cook... 45 Gun Road Levittown PA 

609-464-2366  rev3-20@hotmail.com  

       

Still to come in February... 

 

Hope Lutheran School 
Christ-Centered Learning 

 

Tours Available Daily 
 
 

Infants—PreK 

Keystone Stars III Facility 

2’s — “The Buttercups” Curriculum 

3’s — “Creative Curriculum” 

PreK — “Houghton Mifflin” Curriculum 
 

 

Kindergarten—Grade 8 

NLSA Accreditation  

Academic Excellence 

Accelerated Reading Program 

Reading Olympics – blue ribbon winners! 

Highly-qualified certified teachers 
 

Mrs. Terri Rambo, Principal / Director 
TRambo@hopeLCS.org   215-946-3467 

 
 

 

 

Registration has begun for the 2019-2020 school year. 

We ask you to keep us in your prayers… 
 for new students to be drawn to Hope, especially to our grade school,  

for parents to want Christ in their child’s education. 

Please spread the word that there is Hope for every child. 

pray continually... 


